From: Mark Darnell

To: Kevin Ott
Subject: USPCA AKC REUNITE K9 Grant
Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 9:34:34 AM

Capt. Kevin Ott,

| am PLEASED to inform you that your USPCA AKC REUNITE K9 Grant Application
has been APPROVED!

It will take approximately 5-8 weeks to receive the check in the amount of $7500.
Please be advised that you may receive the AKC REUNITE Stickers prior to the
check as they are mailed separately.

Congratulations!

The Check will be made out to the entity that is on the W-9 Form. It is the only
way we can do it. Thank you for your understanding.

Please Keep This Email and Notify me when you have Received the Check so
that | may close your file.

Thank You!

Always Working to Improve Police K9
Mark A. Darnell
USPCA Grant Coordinator


mailto:kott@grandrapidsmn.gov

